

## Franklin Township School

226 Quakertown Road; P.O. Box 368; Quakertown, NJ 08868 (908)735-7929 Fax (908)735-0368

Nicholas Diaz Superintendent Lindsay Gooditis Principal Mark Kramer Business Administrator

February 2024,

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Registration is now open for all children who will be five on or before October 1, 2024.

Please complete the following forms and return to the school:

- 1. Physical form filled out by your doctor and immunization record.
- 2. Entrance Registration form
- 3. Emergency Care form
- 4. Authorization for Administration of Medication form
- 5. Progress report from preschool
- 6. Proof of Residency
- 7. Home Language Survey

An original birth certificate must be presented. It will be copied and immediately returned. For a registration packet, please visit www.ftschool.org, click on Kindergarten registration on our homepage and print the documents to complete or <u>Click here</u>. School policy is to have your family physician complete the physical examination. If your child's physical has been done within the last year (365 days), this is fine to submit. If not, kindly have the physical form completed by your family doctor. We strongly recommend that your child have a dental examination prior to entering school, if he/she has not had one in the last six months.

Please complete registration paperwork prior to Kindergarten Round Up. Kindergarten Round Up is tentatively scheduled for March 20 and 21st. Additional communication will be sent out regarding Kindergarten Round Up to families who have registered their child for kindergarten.

## **Immunizations:**

The Franklin Township Board of Education is required to follow the New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS) vaccine mandates as per the administrative rules N.J.A.C. 8:57-4. To access N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 Chapter 12, *Immunization for Pupils in School*, which provides information on all vaccination requirements go to: <u>FOR SCHOOLS AND PARENTS: K-12 IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENTS | NJ Department of Health</u>

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lindsay Gooditis Principal